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This measure is absurd and reckless. This measure would kill many disabled adults 

that drive. The gas prices are way to high as they are. Here in Enterprise Oregon. 

Gad has risen to $4.19 a gallon. Where is the sense in the mark up except making 

gas companies richer. I have heard that the fuel tankers from Alaska that drop off fuel 

to Washington, Oregon and California. Return back to Alaska still 90 percent full. 

That is ridiculous. When they should be returning back empty. Not 90 percent full. We 

need better leadership of getting all the fuel to destinations. To drive down these high 

fuel prices. 


